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I have been betting on greyhounds my entire life. Greyhounds are well cared for and 

an important part to our economy. I find it foolish we are considering banning 

greyhound wagering whilst thoroughbred are literally beaten with a crop.  

 

Let’s focus on what’s important in our beautiful state! 


